
I am very disappointed to hear about the government's plans to roll back the important marine 
protection zones. It was tremendous when these were established and it would be such a backwards 
step to reduce them. These precious marine ecosystems need to be preserved. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Clare Brown  
 


